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Minutes of Committee Meeting – Tuesday 11th February 2020 
At Jandakot Lakes Cricket Club 

 
1. Meeting Open:630pm 

 
2. Attendees:   

 
     Melanie Walker (Secretary) 
     Danielle Gray (Registrar) 
     Jason Sweetman (President) 
     Mark Williams (V. President) 
      
  

 

 
Karen Walker (Treasurer) 
Brad Day 

     Brian Mathews 
     Tracey Bettridge    
      

 
 

3. Apologies:                                         
Andrew Fontaine 

         Lenore Jepsen 
 Scott Clissold 
 Jamie Bradford 
  
  

 
 

 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

4. Guests:  Nil 
 

5. Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Tuesday 17th Dec;  
Approved by:  Danielle Gray; Seconded:  Jason Sweetman 

 
6. Correspondence Inward and Outward:  

Inward and Outward:  

• District Trial notices 

• General enquiries 

• Advertising 

• Ground report updates 

• Toyota Raffle update 
 

 
 

7. Presidents Report: 
- Did not attend the SWMJCC meeting so will update everyone when we receive the minutes. 
- We have had a child in u11s suspended for dissent by stomping on the bails after he was out and hitting 

the pitch with his bat. He received a 1-week suspension. The team also claimed the opposition coach from 
Leeming entered the field however his case was dismissed due to him entering for safety of the boys. The 
Leeming coach claimed the Jandakot coach was not calling no balls, the bowling was erratic and he feared 
for the safety of his players. According to the CJCC U10/11 coaches are allowed to enter the field if they 
feel it’s a safety issue. 

- We have also had an u17s player suspended for 1 week in the t20 comp. For showing dissent. 
- District trials have all begun for Melville, Fremantle and Willetton. 
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- Dominoes vouchers have been handed out to coaches for this half of the season. 
- Nathan from the council has let us know that Lakelands is unavailable for the next few weeks and games 

need to be moved to other grounds so work can be done. 
- The water cooler will be going on the canteen wall inside the clubrooms. Will be available for use for our 

club next season. 
- We won’t be having a quiz night this season and need to look into it for next season. The signed shirts and 

the Engel fridge will be stored until we decide when we will need them. We may even hold a raffle early 
next season to raffle off the fridge. 

- The Toyota raffle is going okay with us currently raising $550 as a cub. Thankyou to Tracey Bettridge for all 
her hard work. 

- Tracey Bettridge will be attending the child safety seminar on behalf of the club. 
- Our AGM this season will be held on the 6th April.  

  
8. Vice President's Report:           

- No report 
 

 
9. Treasurer’s Report:    
- A. Balance as at 11/11/2019  $27753.26 
- B. Received         - My cricket rego  $216 

                                Uniforms  $34 
                                Uniforms  $88 
                                My cricket rego  $80 
                                Merchant refund  $133.16  
                                Uniforms  $395 
                                Macklin Wheeler  $150 
                                English fees  $95                           

 
- C. Accounts Paid- Refund Fees Manzoor $170 

   Miscellaneous         $105 

                                Hats  $495 
                                Master Blaster coordinators $400 
                                Miscellaneous  $838.60 
                                CBA Merchant fees  $51.41 
                                Master Blaster Coordinators $600 
                                Cricket & football shop $2099 
                                Committee Drinks  $157 
                                Cleaning changerooms/ toilets $100 
                                CBA merchant fees  $49.50 
                                Framing of shirts  $400 
                                Inglis Industries  $130.90 
                                CBA merchant fees  $49.50 
                               Master Blaster Coordinators $200   
 
Bank balance bought forward 10/02/2020 $23098.51 
 
 

                                            
 
 
 
 

10. Registrar’s Report:  
-  We have had 1 extra registration in u15s. 
- Have ordered the blasters balls and will give to coordinators to give to kids. 
- Good sports have been completed to level 3. This needs to be added to our website. 
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11. Team Manager Coordinator 
- No report 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

12. Junior/Master Blasters 
- First round back and key card wouldn’t work for store room so had to cancel the session. The blasters 

season will extend by 1 week. 
 
 
 

13. Trophies/Photos:  
- All team photos were held on 3rd February. 
- These trophies will need to be ordered 

   Participation 
  Champion Player 
  Runner up champion player 
  Best batter 
  Best bowler 
  Best fielder 
  50 runs 
  100 runs 
  Hat trick ball trophy 
  50 game medals 
  100 game medals 
  Coaches award 
  Spirit of cricket award 
  Club champion trophy 
  Runner up club champion award 

14. Fundraising:  
-Still have Toyota Raffle open and anyone can still buy tickets. We have currently had the total at $550. 

 

15. Windups:  The u10 to U14s windup will be held on the 28th March at Baldivis water park.                                                                                  
U10/11/12 will be at 10am and u13/14 will be at 11am. We will purchase pizzas from dominoes who 

will deliver and buy some cooldrink for the kids. Trophies will also be handed out then. 

U15/17 windups will be held on the 27th March. Coaches team managers and boys will have their 

meals covered by the club but if parents would like to purchase tickets, they will be $25 a head and 

team managers will need to find out how many will be attending and collect money. 

Executive members and partners will also be invited on behalf of the club. Mario will have the bar 

open and will present the club champion awards. 

16. Uniforms: We need to look into getting better quality shirts and hats for next season. The product we 
currently have doesn’t even last a season and hats are one size fits all however doesn’t fit all kids with big 
heads. 

 
17. Equipment Report: 

- No report 
 

 
Upcoming events- 

- Next meeting 9th March 
- 6th April AGM 
- 27th March u15/17 windup 
- 28th March junior windups 
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18. General Business:     

- No report 
 

19. Next meeting:  
o 9th March 2020 

 
 

20. Meeting close:  7.46pm 


